
                

 

 

                    Jesus Frailes Rosales Murder 

 

 

         

         
                                 

1/11/1974 – 7/14/1998 

 

 

On July 13
th
 1998 Rosales was reported as missing.  On September 29

th
 

1998, photographic evidence showed Rosales was the victim of murder and 

had been shot twice.  His body had been discovered in Mexico on July 14
th
 

1998.  

 

The investigation has led to several investigative leads, but no arrests have 

been made as of yet. 

 

The Yuma Police Department is trying to locate those involved in this 

incident.  We encourage anyone with information on this case to call  

(928) 373-4784 and talk directly to the detectives assigned to this case.  You 

can remain anonymous by calling 78-CRIME at (928) 782-7463.  Please 

leave a message if no one is available to answer when you call. 

 
                       

 


